




Parents,
The first interim reports were 
sent home on Thursday.  This is 
a brief snapshot of your child’s 
abilities.  Stay ahead of their 
progress or lack of progress and 
ask for help if you need it.  
Remember absences add up to 
lost instructional time.
                           Cindy Raiford
                          



Hey Chargers!

Students are continuing their 
journey through Quaver Guidance 
lessons with Ms. Dishman and 
Mrs. Raiford. This has been such 
a great opportunity to continue 
getting to know our students. 

-Ms. Dishman



Suicide Prevention Month
Breaking the Stigma around 
Mental Health.
Resource
Local Resources
Call or Text 988

“You are worth the effort.”
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Yovonda Hill, LPC

VP Programs

Kid: Judah Barry in 1st grade with Mrs. Isaac 
and Ms. Ingram

About me: I’m a Licensed Professional 
Counselor who owns Abundant Life 
Counseling and Consulting Services. I’m also 
wrapping up my studies for a PhD in 
Counseling and Psychological Studies at 
Regent University. I love giving my time and 
talents to help the community and those 
around me excel.

Likes: Reading, Cooking, Travelling, Fall 
weather, Cozy blankets and Sleeping

Dislikes: Hot weather, ungratefulness

Why I joined the PTA: I wanted to be involved in 
my son’s academic journey in more ways 
than just homework and parent-teacher 
conferences. It is important to me that he 
sees me as an active, interested, and 
invested part of his life.

https://www.nami.org/get-involved/awareness-events/suicide-prevention-month/
https://www.hhs.texas.gov/services/mental-health-substance-use/mental-health-substance-use-resources/find-your-local-mental-health-or-behavioral-health-authority


tmilton@bmtisd.com

Family Engagement is 
Key



Mrs. Martin’s class worked on “I See” sentences.

Mrs. Koch’s class learned about “J” is for 
Jellyfish.



Ms. Simein’s class enjoyed a  read aloud From 
Mrs. Graham.  “Groovy Joe, Ice Cream & 
Dinosaurs” 

Mrs. Newton’s class discovered the physical
properties of different snacks that they 
love. 



Ms. Jackson’s class practiced decimals while 
working on their explore.

3rd Grade representing 9/11 & BISD attendance 
day  in their Red white & blue and superhero 
attire.



Mrs. Graff’s class made models of solid, liquid, and gas 
particles.

Mr. Scott’s class learned about weather!



Kinder learned about the Primary Colors in 
art.

Field trips, PE, and outdoor fun! Great things are 
happening in AFL.
















